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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Camp Week, Term 4 2024 

The annual Term 4 camp week will be conducted from Monday 2nd – Wednesday 4th December. All 
members of the KWS Cadet Corps (Years 7-11) will attend the bivouac activities. 
 

Year Activity Dates Expectation 

7 Cadet 
Activities 

Monday 2nd – 
Wednesday 4th 
December 

All Year 7 students* will attend Cadet Bivouac Camp from 
Monday 2nd December -Wednesday 4th December. Details 
have been distributed by Mr Lun in the cadet joining 
instruction which can be found on the cadet hub page. 

8 Cadet 
Activities 

Monday 2nd – 
Wednesday 4th 
December 

All Year 8 students* will attend Cadet Bivouac Camp from 
Monday 2nd December -Wednesday 4th December. Details 
have been distributed by Mr Lun in the cadet joining 
instruction which can be found on the cadet hub page. 

9 Master 
Classes 

 

Monday 2nd – 
Wednesday 4th 
December 

All non-cadet Year 9 students will participate in a 
masterclass of their choice on Monday 2nd December -
Wednesday 4th December. Further information regarding 
masterclasses will be shared by the Ms Youll. 

10 Skill-
Masters 

 

Monday 2nd – 
Wednesday 4th 
December 

All non-cadet Year 10 students will participate in Skill-
masters activities to prepare the students for their senior 
years between Monday 2nd December -Wednesday 4th 
December. Further information regarding the specific 
details will be shared by Ms Reynolds. 

11 HSC 
Bootcamp 

Monday 2nd – 
Wednesday 4th 
December 

All non-cadet Year 11 students will participate in a HSC 
Bootcamp Monday 4th – Wednesday 6th December. 
Further information about the week will be shared by Ms 
Dunkley.  

10-11 Duke Of 
Edinburgh 

Sunday 1st – 
Wednesday 4th 
December 

Any non-cadet Year 10 or Year 11 student who is 
completing the Duke of Edinburgh award will be expected 
to complete the journey component of the award during 
camps week. Information regarding this will be shared by 
Mr Zinga. 

 
*Any student in Years 7 or 8 with an approved Cadet Exemption will be required to see Ms Youll and 
participate in the Master Class Program.  
 
If you have any questions about camp week, please contact Jo Hunter johunter@kws.nsw.edu.au.  
 
Kind regards,  
Catherine Litchfield 
Director, Co-Curricular Learning 


